Thank you for your questions, at this moment we are not in a position to answer them all,
saying this we have had many questions asking the same, please see answers below:

To clarify:

200 Free Hours are being offered Free per year (no cost), then absolutely the Community
can hire over these hours.

Peter will be financing Portobello himself. He will do all renovations so we can open the
doors to Portobello Town Hall and finally have the place alive and the people of Portobello
can start to use again. He will start the renovations the day he gets the keys, plan is to have
the foyer open so people from the community can pop by anytime.

At the moment Peter’s Ballet School will use during the day, there will be lots of free space
available for all different groups within the community, the more groups we can have the
better it will be — we want Portobello Town Hall to be alive day and night.

Peter will provide a contact to the Community who can directly liaise with.

Overall Peter has great experience renovating beautiful buildings, he is from the Arts world
and would love the opportunity to get Portobello Town Hall back on its feet, lights on,
people from the community using it, seeing people coming and going, from dancing clubs to

scouts, choir groups, art clubs and many many more.

Thank you for your time and we hope we can make Portobello Town Hall alive again



